HOLIDAY NOTICE

Christmas Day / New Years Eve

December 25, 2017 & Jan 1, 2018

In observance of The Holidays; our office will be closed and all routes
will be delayed one day after Holiday.

For example: if your schedule pick up day is Dec 25, 2017(Jan 1)

Your trash will be picked up on Dec 26, 2017 (Jan 2 ).

Thank you and have a safe Holiday!

‘!::::]';khﬂ'luuinﬁukﬂﬁi

W04

Gy-LL L102/6L/¢C!

100/100°d 6614



